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MEETING NOTICE 

Board of Directors Meeting 
Wednesday, June 2, 2021 at 5:00 pm 
Administration Building Boardroom 

 
Kitsap County in now in Phase 3 of the Healthy Washington – Roadmap to 
Recovery Plan. Under this plan, in-person public meetings can occur.   
 
The South Kitsap School District Board of Directors is pleased to announce that 
the June 2, 2021 Board Meeting will be held in-person, in compliance with safety 
requirements contained in the State of Washington’s Miscellaneous Venues - 
COVID-19 Guidance.  
 
In accordance with these requirements, there will be limited seating for guests in 
the Boardroom. An overflow area will be provided if capacity is met. The meeting 
will continue to be available through Zoom for remote viewing: 
Webinar ID 817 6674 7593  
Webinar Passcode 843685 
Guests are asked to pre-register by sending an email to bell@skschools.org, 
complete a health screening form upon arrival, wear a proper face covering, and 
maintain appropriate social distancing.  
 
Community members will have the opportunity to address the Board following 
the Public Comment process:  

Register for public comment by 12:00 pm on June 2 by sending an email to 
PublicComment@skschools.org 

• Include the meeting date in the subject line; 
• Include your first and last name, contact information, and the topic you 

would like to address; 
• Indicate if you plan to speak to the Board or submit a written comment. 

Written comments will not be read aloud during the meeting. 

As a reminder, the Board listens to public comment but does not engage in 
question and answer sessions during the meeting. 
 
Please contact the Superintendent’s Office at 360-874-7001 with any questions. 
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